
From: Sharla Arledge on behalf of Comments
To: Kourtney Romine; Mick Thomas
Subject: FW: Comment Submitted
Date: Wednesday, August 05, 2020 01:26:30 PM

 
 

From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2020 4:59 PM
To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Comment Submitted
 

From: Dana Gross at danacayleen@hotmail.com
Phone: 2083372604
Address: 2820 nw 4th Ave
City: Fruitland
State: Idaho

Comment:
Hello,
I am writing concerning the potential drilling of a new well , Barlow #2-14 , in Payette
County. Please let the record show that we are concerned about the proximity of this proposed
well to the Payette River, the existing Barlow well, and the City of Fruitland’s water supply,
and are against the location of this well in general.
Thank you,
Dana Gross
Fruitland Landowner
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